
 
Industrial Device Business Division 
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Product Discontinuation Announcement 

Digital Fiber Senor FX-300 series (Red LED Type) 

Dear valued customers, 

This letter is to notify you that the Digital Fiber Sensor FX-300 series (Red LED Type) will be discontinued due 

to discontinuation of its main parts. 

We apologize deeply for the sudden announcement and any inconvenience it may cause.  

We kindly ask for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

■ Discontinued products 

Digital Fiber Sensor FX-300 series (Red LED Type) *Includes special orders. 

FX-301, FX-301-C1, FX-301-HS, FX-305 

FX-301P, FX-301P-C1, FX-301P-HS, FX-305P 

 

■ End of order acceptance 

February 13, 2024 

 

■ Recommended substitutes 

Please consider replacing it with the following recommended product. 

<Recommended Substitutes>   Digital Fiber Sensor FX-550/100/500 Series 

Type Model No. Recommended Substitutes 

Standard type 
FX-301(-C1) FX-551(-C2), FX-101/102(-CC2/-Z), FX-501 

FX-301P(-C1) FX-551P(-C2), FX-101P/102P(-CC2/-Z), FX-501P 

High-speed type 
FX-301-HS FX-501 

FX-301P-HS FX-501P 

High-function type 
FX-305 FX-502 

FX-305P FX-502P 

 

• Please refer to the attached sheet for detailed comparison materials.  

• Please contact Panasonic local sales office or distributor. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Industrial Device Business Division, Panasonic Industry Co., Ltd. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The IA Product Team 


